Time is flying by this
year! We're alreadyinto a
new month and hopefull

some warmer weather!
This month we will be
focusing on St. Patrick’s
Day and our work and
crafts will be centered
around that theme.
Please keep an eye on
the weather as we will be
going outside as often as
we can! These frigid
temperatures have kept
us inside for too long, ang
| would like to enjoy some
time outside this month
with the kiddos! This ma
mean playing in the
show, so please ensure
your child has
appropriate gear for
outside! As always,
please reach out with an
questions you may have!
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we will be learning
about Dr. Seuss & St.

also learn about “I
Build, | Create” as well
as Ballads, Folktales &

CANDYLAND

“Gumdrops”’

In the month of

learning about the
number 8, the
letter X, triangle,
and & the color
green!

“Gummy Bears”
* We are going to do St. Patrick’s Day

activities as wellas learn about the

rainbow & the order of colors. The great
time of springis coming, so we are going
to do spring activities as well.




